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G. B. Dean Dies; Several Months Ill 
Held Various Executive Posts with L. C. Smith Firm 

 
George B. Dean, 92, former tool room superintendent at L.C. Smith & 

Corona Typewriters, Inc., and for many years active in fraternal circles, died 

in a convalescent home at 1704 South Salina Street Monday morning after 
an illness of several months. 

Born at Amsterdam, Mr. Dean came to Syracuse 65 years ago.  He 
became associated with the typewriter firm in 1882, and during his 56 years 

with that company, he had held various executive posts.  At the time of his 
retirement four years ago, he was the oldest employe[e] both in age and 

point of service. 

Active in fraternal circles, Mr. Dean was a member of Syracuse Lodge 
501, F. and A. M., and of all the Consistory bodies, including Central City 

Commandery and the Knights Templar.  He was affiliated with Calvary 
Chapter, O.E.S., Pioneer Council 1, Daughters of America, and Onondaga 

Council 10, Junior Order of United American Mechanics.  He was a member 
of Betts Memorial Universalist Church. 

Surviving are his wife, Mrs. Elva Morgan Dean, and several grandnieces 
and grandnephews. 

Funeral services will be conducted at 2 p.m. Wednesday at the home, 332 
West Newell Street, the Rev. Ellsworth C. Reamon of Betts Memorial 

Universalist Church officiating.  Burial will be in Oakwood Cemetery. 
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